
 
 

COVID-19 EDUCATION HOTLINE 

Connecticut Legal     

Services (CLS) has a 

NEW statewide 

hotline for CLIENTS 

to answer your 

education related 

questions. 

 

Who are we? 

CLS is a nonprofit law firm dedicated to improving the lives of low-
income people by providing access to justice.  
 

How does the hotline work? 
 Call with any questions about school, your educational rights, or 

your child’s education during the COVID-19 crisis.  

 Eligible clients will speak with an experienced education 
attorney to help answer general and case-specific questions. 

 The hotline will be staffed during regular business hours, 
between 9 am and 5 pm, Monday to Friday. 

 If you are redirected to voice mail, please leave a message. You 
can expect to get a response within two business days. 

 (860)  

786-6363 

Call Now!


